
 

Meeting Minutes, May 11, 2016 

 

 The committee agreed that a Graduate Studies Strategic Analysis website will be 

launched to communicate as widely as possible with campus. 

 

 The committee agreed their role is to gather information that would assist departments 

and identify needs from various graduate programs. 

 

 The committee agreed that Open Houses will continue to be held on Thursdays and 

Fridays throughout May. 

 

 


